
 
 

 

SCAAIDD Executive Committee 

August 28, 2015 

Minutes 

 

The Executive Committee met on Friday, August 28th at 11:48 a.m. at SCDDSN and the 

following people were present: Terry Schilling, John Hitchman, Debbie Walsh, Renee Staggs 

Lois Park Mole, Laura Cooper-Davis, Jay Altman, Crystal Wright, Sloan Todd, LaDwanna 

Holman and Nikki Bramlett.   

 

Sloan Todd welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order.    

 

The minutes from the July24, 2015 meeting were reviewed.  Terry Schilling made a motion to 

approve the minutes.  Jay Altman provided the second.  Motion carried.     

 

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as of 7/31/15 was $36,470.68.  Checks for registrations and 

exhibitor fees have been coming in steadily.   

 

Committee Assignments 

Membership:  Currently there are 66 members.  

 

Education:  This topic has been tabled due to the large amount of training that is being currently 

being done within the system.    

 

Historian/Website/Newsletter:  The website looks good and continues to be updated as needed.    

 

Direct Support Professional Development:  Laura Cooper-Davis will have a session at the 

conference dedicated to Direct Support Professionals.   

 

Conference Committee:  Crystal Wright is head of the Conference Committee.  The committee 

continues to look for an opening keynote.  Other than this everything is progressing wonderfully. 

There are currently 50 paid registrations.  .    

 

Legislative News:  Lois Park Mole informed the committee that SCDDSN is meeting with the 

State Treasurer’s Office to lay out a plan for ABLE.  A proviso passed but there were no funds 

attached.  May be trying to fundraise to get one time money to assist.      

 

New Business 

Sloan Todd informed the committee that she had received a request from a graduate student to 

use the SCAAIDD website as an information gathering site.  Renee Staggs made a motion to not 

allow any research projects to be linked to the SCAAIDD website.  Terry Schilling seconded.  

The motion carried. 

http://www.aaidd.org/index.cfm
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Old Business 

There was no old business to come before the committee.      

 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 
NEXT MEETING: Friday, September 25, 2015    

   11:00 a.m. 

   SCDDSN  

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

Nikki Bramlett, Secretary 


